

MICHIGAN
HEALTH SCIENCES
LIBRARIES
ASSOCIATION
WWW.mhsla.org

WMHSLA Report Sept. 13, 2011

The WMHSLA officers are: President: Alison Konieczny President-Elect: Mary Hanson

Secretary: Leslie Burke Treasurer: Sandy Swanson

We have already begun discussing the 2013 conference that will be hosted by WMHSLA and are fortunate to have members with much local knowledge who have already made steps towards picking a location and facility. A meeting was held in Grand Rapids on August 18th at the Twisted Rooster with discussion centering on the upcoming conference in Frankenmuth, MHSLA membership, and the 2013 conference planning.

Respectfully submitted, Alison Konieczny, WMHSLA President